# Green Tree Road Bridge Newsletter

April 2018

# **Project Update**

On April 24, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) will begin Stage 1 of reconstructing the Green Tree Road Bridge over I-43. The existing bridge, constructed in 1961, is scheduled for a full replacement.

During this stage, the Good Hope Road entrance ramp to I-43 southbound will be reconstructed, storm sewer work will take place along I-43, and adjustments to Green Tree Road and Jean Nicolet Road will be made to match the new bridge profile.

## Stage 1 Traffic Impacts (starting the week of April 24)

- 90-day closure of Good Hope Road entrance ramp to I-43 southbound begins in Early May.
- Overnight single lane and full freeway closures for storm sewer work.
- Closure of Green Tree Road west of Jean Nicolet Road.
- Westbound Green Tree Road access to southbound Jean Nicolet Road only.

### **Detour**

For both the ramp closure and overnight freeway closures, motorists should use Good Hope Road, WIS 57 (Green Bay Road), and Silver Spring Drive to connect back with I-43 in either direction.

### **Contact Us**

Liz Wells - WisDOT Project Leader 414.750.0753

Dan Sellers - WisDOT Communications 262.548.6702

